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WELCOME BACK 

Welcome back – we hope you all had a wonderful half 

term break.  

We have started as we mean to go on this week with the 

pupils settling straight back into their learning and 

embarking on some new, exciting topics. 
 

Behaviour in school: 

Behaviour has been excellent and pupils are becoming 

more and more confident in making choices which are: 

 Ready 

 Respectful 

 Safe 

In fact, some pupils’ behaviour has been particularly 

impressive; they are consistently well-behaved, and go 

over and above to show impeccable manners and respect. 

To show our recognition and appreciation for these 

children, we will be sending a postcard home, with a 

personal note from a member of staff. At the end of each 

term, any pupil who has received a postcard will be invited 

to a special reward with Mrs Hudson. 

Some postcards are 

already winging their way 

through the post…will one 

arrive through your 

letterbox? 
 

Parents’ Evening: 

Thank you to all of the parents and carers who attended 

our parents' evening this week. There was a real buzz 

around the school of children wanting to show off their 

hard work in their books and on our stunning displays. We 

hope you found the evening useful and informative. 
 

PTFA Disco: 

 

 

EVENTS THIS WEEK 

We had 2 wonderful trips this week – Reception and Y1 

went to the Grand Theatre in Lancaster to watch The 

Gruafflo’s Child live on stage, and our Y3 pupils attended 

a Tag Rugby festival at Casterton. Please see our school 

Facebook page for more photos. 

WONDER OF THE WEEK 

Congratulations to our wonder of the week award winners 

this week. They have received their certificates and prizes 

in assembly this afternoon. 

Elder: Rouben and Lucy 

Spruce: Skye and Eoin 

Yew: Joshua and Paige 

Ash: Margaret and Bella 

Beech: Ernie and Willow 

Oak: George and Alida 

We were delighted to celebrate our first Class Dojo 

winners of the year so far – today a staggering 16 children 

received their Bronze award for earning 25 points. Well 

done! 
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NOVEMBER 2023: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

6 7 8 9 10 

 Y1/2 Fire Station 
visit 

Y5/6 trip to 
Manchester 
Museum 

 PTFA Disco 

13 14 15 16 17 

Anti-bullying week   Anti-bullying 
workshops 

EYFS stay and play 

Children in need 

20 21 22 23 24 

     

27 28 29 30 1 DEC 

  Ash class stone age 
day 

  

 

DECEMBER 2023: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

4 5 6 7 8 

   Christmas jumper 
day 

Y2-Y6 Duke’s 
Theatre trip 

11 12 13 14 15 

  Christmas 
performances to 
parents 

  

18 19 20 21 22 

  Christmas church 
service 

School closes at 2pm 

Christmas holidays  

 

WHAT’S ON - THIS HALF TERM 

 

We have a vacancy for a parent to join our Governing 

Body team. This is an exciting opportunity for a member 

of our school community to support the school to: 

• Ensure high quality education for Sedbergh pupils 

• Review and monitor school performance 

• Set the strategic vision and make collective decisions 

• Oversee the school budget 

If you are interested, please speak to Mrs Hudson for 

further details. 


